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SUSPECT ARRESTED FOR ST. ROSE BURLGARY 

 
Sheriff Greg Champagne reports that at approximately 2248 hours yesterday unknown subjects 
attempted to break into a residence in the 300 block of Oak Street in St. Rose, but were 
unsuccessful due to furniture blocking the interior door of the residence.  Rodric J. Shorts of New 
Sarpy was arrested for allegedly being involved in the burglary as the driver of the vehicle, but 
the other subjects fled the scene.    
 
Below is a picture of a suspect that is wanted in connection with this burglary.  Anyone having 
any information on the identity of this subject is asked to contact the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s 
Office at 985-783-1135 or 985-783-6807. 
 
It is believed that there may be a connection between the St. Rose Burglary and the Destrehan 
Armed Robbery, which occurred last week.  Anyone with any information on either of these 
incidents is asked to contact the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office or Crime Stoppers at 1-877-
903-STOP.  Citizen’s do not have to give their name nor testify and could receive up to $5,000. 
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